
 
To Whom it may concern: 
 
On behalf of MREA Properties 6, LLC, our firm, GEONAV, LLC (a land surveying firm) will be 
submitting a Final Plat on behalf of the owner to close-out the post-construction process and 
achieve a permanent certificate of occupancy.   
 
This letter of intent to submit and record a plat upon city approval is being included in the initial 
submittal as notification of said submittal and intent of same.  
 
 
 
Thank You, 
 
 

 
 
Joel “Chris” Howard  
GEONAV, LLC 
President  
3410 Midcourt Rd., Suite 110 
Carrollton, Texas 75006 
PH. 972-243-2409 
Email: Chris.Howard@geo-nav.com 
 


